January 19, 2004

Crank Position Sensor Change

We are changing our supplier for the Twin Cam crank position sensor. The new
sensors have a different appearance and you will see them on production vehicles built
in February 2004. You will begin to see the new sensor in P&A shipments this month.
As P&A inventory is depleted all sensor part numbers will be superceded to an "A"
suffix. The sensors are interchangeable so do not return or scrap the sensors in your
inventory.
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